

Vancouver Chapter Harley Owners Group Business Meeting January 02, 2001

The meeting came to order at 7:15 p.m. at Paul's Restaurant

We had two members who rode tonight: Vern with Diane, and Darryl

Our membership list is still in transition. Our paid membership to date is 47 members and 10 associate members. A reminder that 2001 Vancouver H.O.G.memberships are available now.

We had a guest for tonight – Donna Gallagher, from the Muscular Dystrophy Association, who explained the purpose of the Association and our ongoing relationship with M.D. The dollars raised by H.O.G. for the Association is put to use for equipment and support services, including education. The B.C. H.O.G. Chapters have been the strongest province in donations to this cause. We presented Ms. Gallagher with a cheque for \$800.00 for this worthwhile Association.

OLD BUSINESS

- 1. December 7 H.O.G. Shopping Night at Deeley's was a success, with food, prizes, and a silent auction.
- 2. December 9 Tri Chapter Christmas Party lots of fun, good food, many door prizes donated by both dealerships, as well as Chapter members. All in attendance had a great time.
- December 14 Due to a snowfall, some 40 guests were unable to attend, but the cruise was a success anyway, with 58 participating. The ship was delayed somewhat, waiting for people to brave the inclement weather, and those who attended enjoyed it tremendously.